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Thursday 16th September 2025 
 
 
 

Dear Parent and Carers of year 4 and 5 children, 
 
We are fortunate enough to have been able to arrange to take the children in Years 4 and 5 to the 
Pantomime on Friday 5th December. This is a wonderful opportunity for the children to visit the 
theatre and to take part in a lovely British Christmas tradition.  
 
The performance of Sleeping Beauty is at the Compass Theatre in Ickenham with a 10.00a.m start. 
The price of the discounted ticket and the early bird travel cost of £2.30 for the children on the 
London Underground will be £8.50 per child – this includes a very generous contribution from our 
PTA of £5 per child.  Unfortunately, TfL are unable to offer free travel before 9.30a.m despite our 
request for special consideration.  
 
In order to be at the theatre in time for the performance we will be leaving school at 8.30a.m to 
travel on the tube to Ickenham. 
 
Please make your payment for this trip on ParentPay and complete the permission slip, including 
your commitment to bringing your child to school early on the trip day. We require this 
information by Monday 22nd September as the Compass Theatre require payment to confirm the 
booking. 
 
Yours faithfully 
The Year 4 and 5 teaching team.  
 

 


